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Guests:
Approval of a guest’s visit must be arranged by contacting the executive before the 
session in question. This can be done by sending an email to info@nachomusicsociety.ca 
This will ensure that the guest can be properly greeted and introduced to the music 
director or specific musicians. By arranging a visit in advance it also prevents an excess of 
guests at a given session.

There are several reasons a guest may want to attend a NACHO session:
Potential Members: If a musician is interested in joining NACHO they may obtain 
approval to attend a specific session. Typically, they will be greeted by one of the 
executive and introduced to the Music Director or to musicians that play the same 
instrument.

Musicians from Other Groups: We have welcomed New Horizons musicians visiting from 
other cities to attend a NACHO session and potentially play with the orchestra. This is 
standard practice for New Horizons orchestras and members.

Music Instructors: music directors, music teachers and others engaged in performance 
and working with amateur musicians may be interested in our group for diverse reasons. 
We welcome sharing with and learning from them.

Photography/Videos
Guests may not take photographs or videos of the sessions, since this would require the 
members’ knowledge and permission, which cannot be assumed.
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